From:  William D. deGolian
Sent:  Tuesday, January 27, 2015 1:28 PM
To:  UGA '79 Classmates
Subject:  UGA Law Class of 1979- 35th Reunion- SAVE THE DATE- Saturday, March 21, 2015

UGA Law '79 Classmates,

Incredibly, we have been out of law school for 35 years! We overlooked a 35th Reunion gathering last fall to mark this occasion, but not all is lost.

With the Georgia Law School holding its first ever Alumni Weekend in Athens on March 21, 2015; perhaps we can also do a Class of 1979 35th Reunion at that time.

Let me know your thoughts. If there is enough interest, we will need to talk out and plan an event.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If any of you are attending the Georgia Law Alumni reception (in conjunction with the SBOG Midyear meeting) this coming Thursday, perhaps we can talk about it then. It is Thursday, January 8 at 5:30 at McKenna Long in ATL.

Best wishes for the New Year to all of you!
Bill

p.s. Not sure I was able to capture emails for all of the Class - If I have failed to include anyone with this notice, please let me (and them) know!
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